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Project #21 

Paint Talcott Fire Department Building 

Talcott Fire Department received authorization from the West 

Virginia State Fire Commission to go forward with plans to replace 

the Greenbrier Valley Rural Fire Department.  

 

In keeping with our mission of “Paying it back” to Summers County, 

Classes of Hinton High School Making A Difference (MAD) 

approached the Talcott Fire Department and volunteered to clean and 

repaint their building. 

 

Once again, MAD’s volunteers stepped up to the task. They prepped 

the walls, made minor cement repairs, masked and painted the walls,  

windows and door frames. Fifty-one gallons of paint were used and  

end to end, the project was completed in four days. 



Cleanup Has Begun 





State Of The Art Equipment 



Coffee’s Ready – We Can Start Now! 



Jeff Evans and Cotty Farley 

Dueling Paint Rollers 



Keeping A Low Profile 

Jim Hodges 



Eugene Jones and Jim Wiseman 

Sorry There’s Only One Chair 



Pat and Mrs. Pat Hanifin  

An Unbeatable Team 



Mixin’ The Mud 

Bill Costomeris 



Minor Cement Repair 

Bill Costomeris 



Lowell Kirkham Mike McClure 



Mrs. Pat Hanifin - Mike McClure - Cotty Farley 

Real Teamwork 



Jack Holt 



Got Milk? 

Pat Hanifin 



Another Unbeatable Team of Volunteers 

Yvonne Patton Mark Patton 



Taking A Break  

Jack Holt 



Ready To Roll 



The Volunteers 

The following volunteers came and eagerly pitched in.  End to 

end, the job was completed in four days.  Many thanks for a job 

Well Done! 

Bill Costomeris  Eugene Jones 

Jeff Evans Lowell Kirkham 

Cotty Farley Mike McClure 

Mrs. Pat Hanifin Mark Patton 

Pat Hanifin Yvonne Patton 

Jim Hodges  Jim Wiseman 

Jack Holt 

  

    

    



The MAD group was one of several groups that pitched together 

to update this firehouse to State code.  We will post more pictures 

to show the completed overall Project.  Many thanks to all of the 

volunteers who worked tirelessly to give this community the 

proper fire and rescue protection that they need. 

Post Script 


